[image: image1.jpg]\WECEN

207 N Washington Street, Suite 450 - Rockville, WD 20850 -~ 161307 424 2002 - fax 3013513763 + iy 301217 0124 - waw wanscen org






Dialogue with Millennials with Disabilities in the Modern Workplace

We believe that the workplace needs everybody and can truly thrive when it is a supportive space for all people, including those with disabilities.

What? We seek organizations that are committed to diversity in the workplace to partner with us to host a 2-hour dialogue. This will be an opportunity for people of different ages and abilities to come together to have a productive conversation about common challenges.  What are the stereotypes about each generation? How can people with disabilities be included in the workplace? How has technology changed modern workplace norms? 
We ask you to provide:
· A large room for 30-40 people 
· Tables for refreshments
· 10-20 interested staff members to participate
· Dialogue can be scheduled anytime from March through September 2016

Why?
· To help millennials with disabilities come to understand the expectations and responsibilities of the real work environment
· To help businesses better understand how to recruit and retain a diverse workplace
We will provide: 

· The agenda and all materials
· Facilitators
· Light refreshments 
· 10-20 Millennials with disabilities to participate in the discussion
How your organization will benefit: The purpose of dialogue is to explore complex topics, promote understanding across differences, and develop shared meanings. Many leaders see it as the key to creating learning organizations that respond to the high rate of change that exemplifies the modern world. Through this dialogue, not only will your organization help millennials with disabilities prepare to enter the work place, but your staff with a better understanding of how to work with and support a diverse work force.
For more information, please contact Ann Deschamps at 703-625-5727 or adeschamps@transcen.org.
The project is sponsored by DC SchoolTalk, Inc., TransCen, Inc., The Ivymount School, and the DC Association for Special Education
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